
JASON MUDROCK 
801-834-5327 | jdmud911@gmail.com | 10434 Mount Emerald Dr. Peyton, CO 80831 

Dear NTOA Membership, 

It has been my honor and privilege to serve you the past three years as a member of the NTOA 

Board of Directors.  The past three years have come with many exciting and positive changes with 

the NTOA.  The future of the NTOA is dependent upon a strong membership and a Board of Directors 

that stays true to the mission of the NTOA, but does not fall into the trap of professional atrophy.  

Many strides still can and need to be made to continue the positive direction of our organization.  I am 

planning to continue to contribute on major initiatives for the law enforcement community and the best 

interest of our membership. 

I am a proven leader with a strong record of exceeding goals and expectations, and have special 

expertise in law enforcement training and programs. My experience and educational background have 

prepared me for continued success as a board member of the NTOA.  Below are some highlighted 

projects that I have been involved with: 

 Committee Chairperson for 2018 Iteration of the NTOA Tactical Response and Operations Standards 
(National SWAT Standards) 

 National Tactical Officers Association Team Leader Development Instructor  

 National Tactical Officers Association Basic SWAT Instructor 

 Committee to create policy regarding body worn camera systems for Unified Police Department 

 National Tactical Officers Association (NTOA) Western Region, Board of Directors 

 Former President of the Utah Tactical Officers Association 

 Steering committee to create curriculum for the NTOA Command College 

 Committee to review and revise the NTOA National SWAT Standards (TROS) 

 Committee for collaboration between CALEA and the NTOA for Nationwide SWAT Team 
accreditation 

 Steering committee for California Association of Tactical Officers along with the NTOA for 
California SWAT Team Accreditation 

 Create and revise police department policy and procedures related to tactical response and to update 
policy based on current best practices and/or case law 

 Coordinator and Incident Manger of the 33rd NTOA Tactical Training and Conference 

 NTOA Member Tested subject matter expert 
 

My attached resume further highlights the attributes that I would bring to this position. I am confident that I can 

continue to make positive contributions to the NTOA to achieve our organizational goals. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I am looking forward for the opportunity to continue to serve you, the 
NTOA Membership. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Jason Mudrock 
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